
 
 

Crime Informational – Larceny 

    On September 2, 2016 at approximately 6:25 PM inside of Dodge Gym (3030 Broadway) an Affiliate had his wallet 

removed from an unsecured locker.  His credit cards were used by the unidentified person in the photos below. If the 

identity of the person is known or if seen, please call 911 and Public Safety at 212 854-5555. 

 

 

 

 
 

      Please remember to properly secure your belongings inside of the lockers with a lock while you are using the facilities 

at Dodge Gym. 
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